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Peab builds the new Glöstorp School in 
Tuve  
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a new high school and middle school in Tuve 

on North Hisingen, Gothenburg. The customer is the Gothenburg City Premises 
Administration and the contract is worth SEK 273 million.  
 
Construction of the school is part of a partnering contract. Customers and entrepreneurs 

work closely together throughout the entire process of a partnering project. The City 
Premises Administration has previously ordered so-called time-critical work that 
comprises, among other things, demolition and foundation work which are included in 
the total contract amount. 
 
“Peab is the Nordic community builder and therefore projects like this one, where we 
are partners in building the new Glöstorp School in Tuve, are special. We are building 
for the future and here the educational environment for children and youths is 
paramount” says Stellan Haraldsson, Region Manager Peab.  

 
The project is a turnkey contract in partnership and will be completed in May 2021. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2019. 
 
 
  
For further information, please contact: 
Stellan Haraldsson, Region Manager Peab, +46 733 37 35 29 
Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725 33 34 84 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 15,000 employees 
and about SEK 54 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway 
and Finland. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The 
Peab share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


